
 

 

9 May 2024 

Dear Colleagues 

Thank you for attending the Committee meeting on 17 April to give evidence to our inquiry on 

supporting people with chronic conditions, and for providing us with additional information, where 

you agreed to do so. 

There is one further issue where the Committee would welcome your views, and that is whether you 

believe there is sufficient mental health support available for children and young people with chronic 

conditions, particularly as they move from paediatric to adult care. 

We will be concluding our evidence gathering on 19 June, when we will be hearing from the Minister 

for Health and Social Care, so it would be helpful to receive your response by 3 June 2024, if possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell George MS 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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